
12/6/2011
To whom this may concern,
I rented an apartment on a short term agreement, from Trescott Haugen in Lewiston, Maine in January 
of 2011. He was very professional and prompt to my needs as a tenant. My need for the apartment was 
a very last minute decision and he made my experience the best it could have been. The apartment was 
fully furnished, clean, and in great condition. I would recommend his apartments to anyone needing a 
short or long term rental.
Regards, 
Brittany Larrabee
 


